
MINUTES OF THE FISHER PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

September 13, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m.  Present were Patches Sapp, Don Anderson, 

D.E. McColl, and Doug Enos. 

 

The Commission heard comments from the public concerning a proposed development at 

3213 County Road 600 E near Fisher, Illinois.   

 

Doug Enos then motioned and Don Anderson seconded that the Commission 

recommends that the Village not approve the proposed development finding that the 

proposed residences would be negatively affected by the nearby farming business noise, 

dust and traffic and that new housing would create a safety and nuisance problem from 

increased traffic.  The motion  was approved by unanimous roll call vote. 

 

The Commission then considered amending the  zoning ordinance for solar energy.  It 

heard comments from the public and then reviwed a proposed ordinance.  Upon Motion 

by Don Anderson and second by D.E. McCool recommended that the ordinance be 

approved subject to edits made at the meeting.  It was approved by unanimous roll call 

vote. 

 

The Commission then approved these minutes upon motion by Doug Enos with second 

by Patches Sapp and a voice vote. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:25 p.m. 

 


